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  Winter was brutal for Torontoõs homeless but thanks 

          to you and with the Lords help, SFC was there                              

THIS YEAR  OUR 
WINTER OUTREACH 
MINISTRY WAS A  

VITAL AND CRUCIAL 

PART OF SAVING THE 
LIVES OF THE HOME-
LESS IN DOWNTOWN 
TORONTO. WHILE 
DELIVERING THE 
GOSPEL MESSAGE WE 
ALSO DELIVERED 
NEEDED ITEMS, NOT 
ONCE BUT AS OFTEN 
AS WE COULD. WE 
COLLECTED  WINTER  
CLOTHING,WINTER 
SURVIVAL KITS AND 
SLEEPING BAGS ALL 
WINTER LONG. 

WE HANDED OUT OVER 80  WINTER SURVIVAL KITS 

THANKS TO GENEROUS DONATIONS OF CHURCHES, 

INDIVIDUAL GIVERS AND GROUPS.  

THROUGH OUR COAT AND BOOTS MINISTRY, OUR 

COLLECTIONS OF WINTER CLOTHING WERE ENOR-

MOUS THIS YEAR.  WE COLLECTED 600  POUNDS OF 

WINTER WEAR AND CLOTHING FOR MEN, WOMEN 

AND LOCAL SHELTERS.  

 

Special points of 
interest: 

¶ DELIVERED CLOTH-
ING TO LOCAL 
NEEDY SHELTERS 

¶ HANDED OUT 
CLOTHES TO THE 
NEEDY RIGHT ON 
THE SIDEWALKS 

¶ GAVE OUT HATS, 
GLOVES, SCARVES, 
SHIRTS TO MANY 

¶ DISTRIBUTED 
100õS OF GOSPEL 
TRACTS 

¶ HAD THE PRIVI-
LEDGE OF MEET-
ING MANY AND 
SHARING OUR 
FAITH, POINTING 
THEM TO JESUS 

SFC COLLECTED OVER 120  GROUND PADS AND  

SLEEPING BAGS AND OVER 150 WINTER COATS.  
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HELPING WHERE 

IT MATTERS   

MOST  



 
Handing out Winter Kits in Downtown Toronto 
with special thanks to Paul and Russell for all 
their help on some very cold nights. (My Board) 

It was a special blessing to be able to 
help homeless ladies by bringing clothing to 
those in need in local shelters down-
town Toronto during the cold snap!  

The picture on the right is a key location 
where we deliver more sleeping bags and 
winter kits to than all the rest. Itõs a ma-
jor homeless hang out area. This night was 
ð30 wind chill Wow!! We handed out over 80 
Winter Kits this year in the downtown core. 

It was ð30 windchill this night 


